
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Wednesday, August 26, 2020 at 8:30 am 
Virtual Meeting via Skype 

 
Roll Call  - Jenny O’Brien, Kelley Haack-Maltz, Steve Markey, Melissa Meier, Beth Bergh, Leslie Valant, 
Rick Warmbold, Mindy Vinson, Kevin Walden, Kelley Lanier 
 
SAC Chair Report – Jenny O’Brien 
Jenny reviewed the upcoming meeting schedule and followed with handouts via email.  She also 
explained the function of the School Advisory Council and explained that voting for the remaining Board 
seats was postponed until the council could meet in person again.  The current Board agreed to hold the 
same positions and stay active until this was possible.  She requested nominations by email and stated 
self-nominations were accepted as well as encouraged members to invite new parents to future 
meetings. 
 
School Report – Kelley Lanier  
Mrs. Lanier reviewed various updates including administrative changes and upcoming building efforts.  
She also reviewed the status of virtual school efforts and took questions from attendees regarding the 
same. She introduced all staff members and allowed Board members to also share their history on the 
council.  
 
Other Business 
Mr. Walden reviewed where to locate current information on the school website and official Facebook 
pages and encouraged members to help with communication efforts. 
 
Next meeting September 9th 
 
Without further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:05 am. 
 
 
 
Minutes recorded by Jenny O’Brien, SAC Chair 
 


